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The Teachers of Tomorrow  

Here at Malvern, we are proud to work in partnership with three teacher training providers: Liverpool Hope 

University, Edge Hill University and Mersey Boroughs Initial Teacher Training Partnership. We value the                

diversity, enthusiasm and energy that trainee teachers bring to our school. Throughout the academic year, 

undergraduate and postgraduate trainee teachers work alongside our team of experienced teachers in                      

classrooms from Nursery to Year Six. Trainee teachers are supported by our Lead School-Based Tutor, class 

teachers and visiting university and quality assurance tutors. Several current members of our teaching staff -                  

including Miss Carr, Mr. Phillips and Miss Furnival - completed part of their training here at Malvern. 

 

 

 

Dear Malvern Families, 
 

Following the success of our ‘Social Action Sunday’ 

events last year, we look forward to welcoming                       

members of our community into school once again 

next weekend.  If you can come along, please use 

the QR code or link below to sign up. While not                          

essential, it helps us prepare the catering on the 

day.   

Hopefully, the weather will be kind to us and we 

can once again come together to  further improve 

our school community. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr. James  

Headteacher 



Parking Reminder  

We fully appreciate that parking around school can be very difficult at times. However, could I please request that 

if you are parking in nearby roads, that you are considerate of local residents and their driveway access. Last week, 

we received several complaints into school from local residents who were unable to either enter or exit their 

drives. I would also like to remind all members of our school community that only authorised vehicles should be 

accessing the school car park during the school day. We have a walk to school week challenge which we hope will 

encourage more and more people to walk to school.  

 

Holiday Requests During Term Time 

We have received many requests for leave passed into the school office over recent weeks  and we need to remind 
parents that  schools are only allowed to authorise leave for children when there are exceptional circumstances.  
 
Such exceptional circumstances include: 
 
 Allowing a pupil to return to their country of origin for family, religious or cultural reasons 

 Unavoidable work commitments e.g. parent/carer has inflexible leave allocation and this has been confirmed 
by their employer 

 There is a family circumstance/ event which cannot be arranged within the dedicated school holiday time 
 Leave of absence connected to children of service personnel 
 
If your request for absence does not fall into one of the above categories, it is very unlikely your request will be 
granted. We would also like to remind parents that we may need to request further evidence to authorise an              
absence.  Furthermore, if an absence is authorised this may impact your child's overall attendance figure. 

 

Community Library 

Our school library is open from 8.00am each                       
morning.  Accompanied by an adult, children are 
welcome to come and have a read and browse the 
shelves.  Children (and adults) may borrow books 
during this time and tea, coffee and hot chocolate 
are available for adults.   

Why not join us for a morning read? 

Half Term Holiday Provision  

Unite Sport and Leisure will once again be providing 

holiday club provision this half term.  You are able to 

make these bookings immediately and Unite are                    

requesting that any bookings are confirmed at the 

earliest opportunity to allow for them to plan the                 

correct level of provision.   

If you wish to book a place , you can do so via their 

website:  

https://unitesportandleisure.co.uk/products/ 
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